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  Data Pipelines with Apache Airflow Bas P. Harenslak,Julian de
Ruiter,2021-04-27 This book teaches you how to build and maintain effective
data pipelines. Youll explore the most common usage patterns, including
aggregating multiple data sources, connecting to and from data lakes, and
cloud deployment. --
  India's French Connection Shatadeep Maitra,2018
  Markings Dag Hammarskjold,2006-10-10 Perhaps the greatest testament of
personal devotion published in this century. — The New York Times A powerful
journal of poems and spiritual meditations recorded over several decades by a
universally known and admired peacemaker. A dramatic account of spiritual
struggle, Markings has inspired hundreds of thousands of readers since it was
first published in 1964. Markings is distinctive, as W.H. Auden remarks in
his foreword, as a record of the attempt by a professional man of action to
unite in one life the via activa and the via contemplativa. It reflects its
author's efforts to live his creed, his belief that all men are equally the
children of God and that faith and love require of him a life of selfless
service to others. For Hammarskjöld, the road to holiness necessarily passes
through the world of action. Markings is not only a fascinating glimpse of
the mind of a great man, but also a moving spiritual classic that has left
its mark on generations of readers.
  Disorders of Voluntary Muscle George Karpati,David Hilton-Jones,Robert C.
Griggs,2001-07-12 Rewritten and redesigned, this remains the one essential
text on the diseases of skeletal muscle.
  The Environment in the Age of the Internet Heike Graf,2016-07-18 How do we
talk about the environment? Does this communication reveal and construct
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meaning? Is the environment expressed and foregrounded in the new landscape
of digital media? The Environment in the Age of the Internet is an
interdisciplinary collection that draws together research and answers from
media and communication studies, social sciences, modern history, and
folklore studies. Edited by Heike Graf, its focus is on the communicative
approaches taken by different groups to ecological issues, shedding light on
how these groups tell their distinctive stories of the environment. This book
draws on case studies from around the world and focuses on activists of
radically different kinds: protestors against pulp mills in South America,
resistance to mining in the Sámi region of Sweden, the struggles of
indigenous peoples from the Arctic to the Amazon, gardening bloggers in
northern Europe, and neo-Nazi environmentalists in Germany. Each case is
examined in relation to its multifaceted media coverage, mainstream and
digital, professional and amateur. Stories are told within a context;
examining the what and how of these environmental stories demonstrates how
contexts determine communication, and how communication raises and shapes
awareness. These issues have never been more urgent, this work never more
timely. The Environment in the Age of the Internet is essential reading for
everyone interested in how humans relate to their environment in the digital
age.
  Neuromuscular Disorders: Management and Treatment E-Book Tulio E.
Bertorini,2010-09-08 Neuromuscular Disorders presents a multi-disciplinary
approach to the management and therapeutic treatment of the full range of
neuromuscular disorders and resulting complications. Dr. Tulio Bertorini and
a contributing team of the world’s leading authorities in the field provide
the latest tools and strategies for minimizing disability and maximizing
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quality of life. Effectively treat your patients using the latest management
tools and targeted therapeutic strategies. Manage all neuromuscular disorders
as well as resulting complications through comprehensive coverage of
diagnosis and evaluations, treatments, and outcomes. Apply the multi-
disciplinary approach of an expert in clinical neuromuscular care and a team
of world-renown contributors. Easily refer to tools for diagnosis, treatment
algorithms, and drug tables included throughout the text.
  Parallels that Meet Jyoti Bhatt,2007 Photographic reproductions of the
works of Jyoti Bhatt, Indian artist; includes articles on his works and life.
  Myopathology Balan Louis Gaspar,Rakesh Kumar Vasishta,Bishan Dass
Radotra,2018-09-24 This book covers all aspects of basic, essential, recent
advances and controversies in myopathology. The major emphasis is on
diagnostic myopathology of muscular dystrophies, inflammatory myopathies,
mitochondrial myopathies, metabolic myopathies, congenital myopathies,
myopathies of miscellaneous etiology, neurogenic and neuromuscular junction
disorders, the goal being to broaden readers’ understanding of individual
disease subgroups. The book also contains all the essential details needed to
establish a neuromuscular lab, making it especially relevant for laboratory
technical staff and research scholars.
  Deep Green Resistance Derrick Jensen,Aric McBay,Lierre Keith,2011-01-04 For
years, Derrick Jensen has asked his audiences, Do you think this culture will
undergo a voluntary transformation to a sane and sustainable way of life? No
one ever says yes. Deep Green Resistance starts where the environmental
movement leaves off: industrial civilization is incompatible with life.
Technology can't fix it, and shopping—no matter how green—won’t stop it. To
save this planet, we need a serious resistance movement that can bring down
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the industrial economy. Deep Green Resistance evaluates strategic options for
resistance, from nonviolence to guerrilla warfare, and the conditions
required for those options to be successful. It provides an exploration of
organizational structures, recruitment, security, and target selection for
both aboveground and underground action. Deep Green Resistance also discusses
a culture of resistance and the crucial support role that it can play. Deep
Green Resistance is a plan of action for anyone determined to fight for this
planet—and win.
  Composition and Function of the Extracellular Matrix in the Human Body
Francesco Travascio,2016-06-15 The extracellular matrix (ECM) is an ensemble
of non-cellular components present within all tissues and organs of the human
body. The ECM provides structural support for scaffolding cellular
constituents and biochemical and biomechanical support for those events
leading to tissue morphogenesis, differentiation and homeostasis. Essential
components of all ECMs are water, proteins and polysaccharides. However,
their composition, architecture and bioactivity greatly vary from tissue to
tissue in relation to the specific role the ECM is required to assume. This
book overviews the role of the ECM in different tissues and organs of the
human body.
  Vermeer Illuminated Jørgen Wadum,René Hoppenbrouwers,1994
  Translational Research in Muscular Dystrophy Shin'ichi Takeda,Yuko Miyagoe-
Suzuki,Madoka Mori-Yoshimura,2016-02-02 This book presents recent advances in
translational research on muscular dystrophy (MD) to physicians and
researchers, including cutting-edge research on the disease such as
regenerative medicine, next-generation DNA sequencing, and nucleic acid
therapies. It also describes the current systems for clinical trials and MD
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patient databases, resources, which will support the early realization of
clinical application and improve patients’ quality of life. MD is the one of
the most widely known inherited neuromuscular diseases and is classified into
diverse types by symptoms, age of onset, mode of inheritance, and clinical
progression. With the development of molecular biology, the occurrence
mechanisms of each type of MD are gradually being elucidated. Although there
is no known permanent cure yet, the stage of treatment research has now
advanced to clinical trials.
  Neuromuscular Imaging Mike P. Wattjes,Dirk Fischer,2013-06-05 Neuromuscular
imaging has increasingly become an important tool in the detection and
diagnosis of inherited and acquired neuromuscular disease. This book is a
groundbreaking radiological and neurological overview of current methods and
applications of imaging—including aspects of neuroimaging and musculoskeletal
imaging—in patients with inherited, metabolic, and inflammatory muscle
diseases. Imaging features are discussed in the context of clincial
presentation, histopathology, therapeutic options and differential diagnosis.
World leading expert contributors give a comprehensive and didactic review of
neuromuscular disorders and available imaging modalities, each illustrated
with numerous figures. Topics discussed include: -Modalities such as
ultrasound, CT and MRI -Muscle anatomy and physiology -Clinical applications
in hereditary and acquired myopathies -Clinical applications in motor neuron
disorders and peripheral nerve imaging
  Human Pathobiochemistry Toshitaka Oohashi,Hirokazu Tsukahara,Francesco
Ramirez,Chad L. Barber,Fumio Otsuka,2019-03-13 This textbook uses a case-
study approach to present the core principles of biochemistry and molecular
biology in the context of human disease to students who will be involved in



7

patient care. The 29 clinical cases have been carefully selected to cover key
scientific concepts and some common, and other not so common, diseases. While
the principal focus is on topics relating to metabolic disease, further
subjects such as connective tissue disorders, neurological disorders, auto-
inflammatory disorders, infective diseases, and cancer are also addressed.
Each chapter provides a specific patient report that includes the natural
history, pertinent clinical laboratory data, physical findings, subsequent
diagnosis, and therapy. This is followed by a comprehensive discussion of the
normal biochemical processes and reactions pertaining to the case, along with
the pathophysiological mechanisms of the disease. Graphical diagrams are
provided in each chapter for ease of comprehension.
  Bad Island Stanley Donwood,2020-10-27 A starkly beautiful, wordless graphic
novel about the end of the world by the cult artist and longtime Radiohead
collaborator. A wild seascape, a distant island, a full moon. Gradually the
island grows nearer until we land on a primeval wilderness, rich in
vegetation and huge, strange beasts. Time passes and man appears, with clubs,
with spears, with crueler weapons still—and things do not go well for the
wilderness. Civilization rises as towers of stone and metal and smoke choke
the undergrowth and the creatures that once moved through it. This is not a
happy story, and it will not have a happy ending. Working in his distinctive,
monochromatic linocut style, Stanley Donwood achieves with his art what words
cannot convey, carving out a mesmerizing, stark parable of environmental
disaster and the end of civilization.
  Neuromuscular Disorders of Infancy, Childhood, and Adolescence Basil T.
Darras,H. Royden Jones, Jr.,Monique M. Ryan,Darryl C. De Vivo,2014-12-03
Neuromuscular disorders are diagnosed across the lifespan and create many
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challenges especially with infants, children and adolescents. This new
edition of the definitive reference, edited by the established world renowned
authorities on the science, diagnosis and treatment of neuromuscular
disorders in childhood is a timely and needed resource for all clinicians and
researchers studying neuromuscular disorders, especially in childhood. The
Second Edition is completely revised to remain current with advances in the
field and to insure this remains the standard reference for clinical
neurologists and clinical research neurologists. The Second Edition retains
comprehensive coverage while shortening the total chapter count to be an even
more manageable and effective reference. Carefully revised new edition of the
classic reference on neuromuscular disorders in infancy, childhood and
adolescence. Definitive coverage of the basic science of neuromuscular
disease and the latest diagnosis and treatment best practices. Includes
coverage of clinical phenomenology, electrophysiology, histopathology,
molecular genetics and protein chemistry
  Smad Signal Transduction Peter Dijke,Carl-Henrik Heldin,2007-05-10 This is
the first comprehensive book on Smad signal transduction. Forward looking
reviews of Smads are provided in a series of 22 cutting-edge chapters. The
book is written for an audience with basic understanding of molecular and
cell biology. This volume provides an in-depth review of a rapidly developing
field and extensive cross-references between chapters are provided.
  Molecular and Genetic Basis of Renal Disease David B. Mount,Martin R.
Pollak,2008-01-01 This companion to Brenner and Rector's The Kidney offers a
state-of-the-art summary of the most recent advances in renal genetics.
Molecular and Genetic Basis for Renal Disease provides the nephrologist with
a comprehensive look at modern investigative tools in nephrology research
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today, and reviews the molecular pathophysiology of the nephron as well as
the most common genetic and acquired renal diseases. A comprehensive clinical
review of Medelian renal disease is also be included. Detailed review of the
molecular anatomy and pathophysiology of the nephron that provides relevant
basic science to consider when diagnosing and managing patients with these
disorders.
  Piano Prelude Series Concordia Publishing House,Kevin Hildebrand,2020-06-05
After a successful Hymn Prelude Library series for organ comes a
comprehensive set of preludes for all the hymn tunes in Lutheran Service Book
for piano. Volume 4 includes all of the hymns from F through G. Each of these
pieces can easily be used as preludes, postludes, offering music,
introductions, distribution, or even to play at hymn. Wire binding ensures
that pages don't go missing at that it lays flat on your music stand. The
entire library will include 12 volumes organized alphabetically by hymn tune
at its completion.
  The Invisible Emperor Mark Braude,2019-10-08 A gripping narrative history
of Napoleon Bonaparte's ten-month exile on the Mediterranean island of Elba
In the spring of 1814, Napoleon Bonaparte was defeated. Having overseen an
empire spanning half the European continent and governed the lives of some
eighty million people, he suddenly found himself exiled to Elba, less than a
hundred square miles of territory. This would have been the end of him, if
Europe's rulers had had their way. But soon enough Napoleon imposed his
preternatural charisma and historic ambition on both his captors and the very
island itself, plotting his return to France and to power. After ten months
of exile, he escaped Elba with just of over a thousand supporters in tow,
marched to Paris, and retook the Tuileries Palace--all without firing a shot.
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Not long after, tens of thousands of people would die fighting for and
against him at Waterloo. Braude dramatizes this strange exile and improbable
escape in granular detail and with novelistic relish, offering sharp new
insights into a largely overlooked moment. He details a terrific cast of
secondary characters, including Napoleon's tragically-noble official British
minder on Elba, Neil Campbell, forever disgraced for having let Boney slip
away; and his young second wife, Marie Louise who was twenty-two to
Napoleon's forty-four, at the time of his abdication. What emerges is a
surprising new perspective on one of history's most consequential figures,
which both subverts and celebrates his legendary persona.
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